
Year 6 Leavers Clothing 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Guardians, 

As we are now in the summer term, the PPSA are organising leavers clothing for the children. We 

are delighted once again to be supporting a local business called “Kates Crafty Designs”. Each T-shirt 

and hoodie will have the child’s forename printed on the back. The PPSA are able to offer 50% off 

one item of clothing per child. The children will be able to wear the T-shirt and hoodie, instead of 

their school T-shirt and sweatshirt, when attending school for the rest of the term. 

We are able to offer the following: 

T-shirt for £5.00 (Full price £10) OR Hoodies for £8.00 (Full price £16) 

Therefore, if you wanted to order both items, the price would be £18.00 for both.  

 

There will be a choice of colours and sizes to choose from. Please use the order form attached to 

make your choice.  

The order form will need to be returned to the school office and payment received in cash or bank 

transfer no later than Wednesday 10th May 2023. We are unable to delay this date as we need time 

for the clothing to be created. 

Bank details: 

Account name: PPSA 

Account number: 88395014 

Sort code: 60-23-40 

Reference: Please add your child’s name 

 

We would like to have all of the children’s names on the T-shirt/hoodie, however, if you do not wish 

to have your child’s name on the clothing, please indicate this on the attached order form.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all the year 6 children a wonderful time as they enter 

the last few weeks of primary school and all the very best at their secondary school. 

Kind regards 

 

The PPSA team 


